



January 2020



HAPPY NEW YEAR!

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- New Year Show In-take, January 2, 2020, 10-11 am, Deicke Auditorium
- Board Meeting, January 6, 2020, 5:30 pm 7:00 pm, Deicke Auditorium
- General Meeting and Reception January 6, 2020, 7-9 pm, Deicke Auditorium
- Election Committee meeting, January 9, 2020 @ 11 am.
- Paint-in, January 27, 2020, 10 am 1 pm, Jim Ward Community Center
- New Year Show Take-down, February 3, 10:30-11 am, Deicke Auditorium
- General Meeting, February 3, 11 am 1 pm, Deicke Auditorium

2020 NEW YEAR SHOW

This Show will hang in the Board Room for the month of January and the awards reception wil be in the main auditorium. We hope to see all our members at this event to welcome the New Year. and to support PAG and the show winners.

HOLIDAY LUNCHEON & TREE

The "Winter Wonderland" Holiday Extravaganza winners were presented with their awards at the Holiday Luncheon. There is still time to stop by the Plantation Historical Museum to view our tree and others on display. Please check Plantation Historical Museum for dates and times to view. Reminder that the ornaments will be sold at the February meeting.







Helen Ackerman 1st

Sandy Griffin 2nd

Pat Brooks 3rd

The Holiday Luncheon was a huge success. THANK YOU to Judi Wallack who again organized a wonderful buffet together with Pat Martin and of course, Santa's helper Pat Brooks.























2020 PAG Elections/Volunteer opportunities

In January 2020 the process for electing PAG's 2020-2022 Board will begin. All members are encouraged to step up and volunteer for a Board or Committee position. MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK!!!

The Board positions that need to be filled are: President and Treasurer. Volunteers to serve as Chair for the following committees are also needed: Workshop, Paint-ins, Shows, and Public Relations.

It has been suggested that PAG change to a Co-President arrangement which has worked well for other guilds. Talk to a fellow member and join the PAG Board. Co-Chairing a committee would also be an option. Since 1973 PAG has been a viable art guild thanks to the many volunteers - we need your support and participation.

PAINT-INS



Update:

The Hobby Lobby location did not work out. Sandy has arranged for the paint-ins to continue at the **Jim Ward Community Center** for January through May.

Time: 10 am - 1 pm.

Melinda Schwartz has volunteered to lead a fun and interesting project - a notice will be sent early January with details and supply list.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

Have you submitted your Membership renewal check? If not, please mail to Liz Dodd or bring to the January meeting and give to Liz. That would be the last opportunity to be included in the 2020 Directory. Don't forget to indicate if you have a website or provide art instruction.

PAG & WAG EXHIBIT ART SERVE, MAY 2020

The Exhibit "We are Nature's Voice" will be held at Art Serve during May 2020. This is a terrific opportunity for members to display their artistic talent. The theme is south Florida environment. **Please click on the link for prospectus.** Volunteers to assist with in-take (May 1st, 10-11 am) and take-down June 1st, 10-11 am) are needed. Please contact

AWARDS AND UPCOMINGING EVENTS

Weston Art Guild's 11th Annual Juried Show: Judy Nunno - 2nd Place, Lois Perdue - Judge's Recognition, Nancy Lussier - Honorable Mention.

Judy Ackerman's painting "Going to Market" was accepted into the Florida Watercolor Society 2020 Online Show.

Palm Beach Watercolor Society's Art of Love show: Judy Nunno - 3rd Place

Gold Coast Watercolor Society "Wet Paint" Show:

Judy Nunno - Best of Show, Lois Perdue - 2nd Place (Please note: Lois' correct website address is: www.loisperdue.com

Congratulations to All!

Please let either Pat Martin or Sandy Griffin know of your awards, of upcoming exhibits, and other special events by the middle of the month for inclusion in the following month's Brushstrokes.

For additional information about our events and to view our current 2019-2020 calendar, visit us online at www.plantationartguild.org



Happy Birthday to PAG members who celebrate in January: Judy Ackerman, Anita Beaumont, Shirley Boudousquie, Sandy Griffin, Ron Pettit, Laini Schillinger, Pat Wahl, Judi Wallack, Sandy White.

Have a fabulous birthday and many more!

Join us on Facebook: Plantation Art Guild Facebook

Thank you,
Plantation Art Guild
Sandy Griffin, President
954-724-8723
www.plantationartguild.org
info@plantationartguild.org

Editors: Sandy Griffin/Pat Martin @2013 Plantation Art Guild Website Designs by <u>AdArtDesigns</u>